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Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

Circular Letter

No 73 of 2019

E/152/48/15V16

From: Secretary for Public Service

To: Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

28 October 2019

International Professional Vacancies at the World Health Organisation

Please find hereunder for your consideration, a list of recently published vacancies from the World Health

Organisation (WHO):
SN Post Closing Date
(i) Technical Officer (Partnerships), P5 - 1904806 06 November 2019
(ii) Programme manager, PCR EHI, P5 - 1904887 07 November 2019
(iii) Team Lead — Unitaid, P5 - 1904849 31 October 2019
(iv) Technical Officer (Policy and advocacy), P4 - 1902745 04 November 2019
(v) Technical Officer, P4 - 1904452 06 November 2019
(vi) Technical Officer (Training) - FETP, P4 - 1904868 07 November 2019
(vii) Technical Officer, P4 — 1904458 08 November 2019
(viii) Technical Officer, P4 — 1904457 08 November 2019
(ix) Administrative Officer, P3 - 1904716 07 November 2019
(x) Technical Officer (Data Manager), P3 - 1904230 07 November 2019
(xi) Technical Officer (Surveillance), P3 - 1904854 07 November 2019
iy ESEN SCH/STH Rostlegrotit;; %};perts, P5, P4 and P3 - 15 November 2019
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2. The aim of the vacancies is to increase the diversity of its internationally recruited staff in addition to giving
information about vacant positions at WHO.

3. Kindly note that the list of the vacancies and all related information are available on the website of the
WHO. Applications must be sent online via the recruitment platform at
hittps://careers.who.int/careersection/ex/jobsearch.fil.

4, WHO is committed to improving its gender balance, particularly in positions at the senior levels of the
Organisation and qualified female candidates are highly encouraged to apply.

5. Your attention is invited to the fact that the onus to reverify the authenticity/genuineness of the report of
vacancies prior to the submission of personal data rests with the applicant.

6. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular could be brought to the attention of all officers serving
in your Ministries/Departments.

N. G. Tiroumalechetty*(Mrs)
for Secretary for Public Service
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